
BOARD OF EDUCATION 
SCHOOL DISTRICT U-46 

ELGIN, ILLINOIS 
 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST/DISPOSITION 
 
 
A request was received on August 17, 2013 from Mrs. Judith Weller 
requesting the following records: 
 

       

 Copy of the current bid award for office classroom supplies. 

 
The request was denied on August 19, 2013 because the district does 
not bid these items out.  The district takes advantage of many 
governmental Cooperative Purchasing agreements such as U.S. 
Communities, TCPN, and NJPA.  
 

 
The denial letter was e-mailed to Mrs. Weller on August 19th, 2013.  
 
 
José M. Torres, Ph.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 


